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November 2022 
 
Dear Bella Voce Members and Parents: 
 
Bella Voce will perform at the RHS Choir Winter Concert on Monday, December 
5 at 7:00 PM in the Richardson High School auditorium.  Bella Voce should 
meet in the RHS orchestra room (same hallway as the choir room) by 6:20 PM 
to warm up before the concert.  Enter through the purple FINE ARTS doors on the 
west side of RHS (facing Dogwood Street—near the stadium). 
 
You will need to wear your choir dress and dark closed toe heels or flats.  
Hair should be pulled back so that your face can be clearly seen.  Jewelry 
should be minimal.  We want to look our best so that we sound our best!   

 
It is extremely important that every Bella Voce member is present for this concert, 
not only because it is required and will count as a test grade, but also because you 
will represent Westwood in this concert.  It is a special honor for Bella Voce to 
perform on this concert!   
 
All Bella Voce members are expected to stay through the entire concert.  
The last choir performing deserves to have an audience and this is a great 
opportunity for you to listen to the RHS choirs.  Staying for the entire concert and 
appropriate audience behavior will determine a major part of your grade.  The 
concert should be over between 8:15-8:30 PM.  Have a ride home! Better yet, 
invite your family to attend the concert so that you can leave with them 
as soon as the concert ends! 
 
There are no excused absences from this concert.  Please do not let down your 
section and the entire choir by missing this performance!  If you have an 
unavoidable conflict, you need to discuss it with Mr. Price immediately. 
 
Please invite your family and friends to this concert.  We are looking forward to a 
great performance! 
 



Richardson High School is located at 1250 W. Belt Line Rd. between Coit and 
Waterview.  Bella Voce members should enter through the FINE ARTS entrance 
(facing Dogwood Street) and parents should enter through the glass auditorium 

doors facing Belt Line.   

 
PARENTS, PARKING NEAR THE AUDITORIUM IS VERY LIMITED!  PLAN 
TO ARRIVE EARLIER THAN 7:00 SO YOU WILL HAVE ENOUGH TIME TO 

FIND A PARKING SPOT! 
 

 

Bella Voce 


